
 

 
 

                                                                                          

 

August 28, 2018 

 

PHILIPPINE DEALING AND EXCHANGE CORPORATION 

37th Floor Tower 1, The Enterprise Center  

6766 Ayala Avenue, Makati City 

 

 

Attention: Ms. Vina Vanessa S. Salonga 

   Head – Issuer Compliance and Disclosure Department 

 

Re: Items Approved by the Board on August 28, 2018 

 

 

Dear Ms. Salonga: 

 

In compliance with the disclosure requirements of the Philippine Dealing and Exchange 

Corporation (“PDEX”), please find attached our disclosure on the Items Approved by the Board 

on August 28, 2018. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 
 

Encl: a/s 






